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Dear 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request 
 
I am writing in response to your e-mail of the 4th July 2023. Your request has been processed 
using the Trust’s procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom of 
Information Act (2000). 
 
Requested information:  

 

• As we are updating HSJ's database of trusts' leaders. Please could you provide us 

with the leader's name for the leadership roles below?  

• If you have a similar role but not the exact job title, please include details of the 

similar role and individual. If you don't have this role at all, please state N/A or 

“Don’t have the job title”.  

• Also, please include the names and job titles of any of the board members that are 

not listed below 

 

Job title  Leaders Name  

Chair   

Chief executive   

Finance director   

Medical director   

Nursing director   

Chief operating officer   

Chief people officer   
 
You can find a list of the names and job titles of all the board members on 
 
https://www.combined.nhs.uk/about-us/our-board/our-board/ 

Trust Name    North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust 

Profile Type  Mental Health, Learning Disability & Primary Care   

Organisation Code    RLY 

 
Laurie Wrench 

Deputy Director of Governance  
North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust 

Lawton House 
Bellringer Road 

Trentham 
ST4 8HH 

 
Tel 01782 275030 
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If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be 
submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be addressed to: Dr Buki Adeyemo, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined 
Healthcare Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH.  
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision 
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laurie Wrench 
Deputy Director of Governance  

http://www.combined.nhs.uk/

